
First Open House 2019 
 

The first Open House for the academic year is 

scheduled on Saturday, the 17 Aug.2019 as 

mentioned in the diary. It will be held between 

9a.m. and 11 a.m. You are requested to make it 

convenient to attend the same with your 

children to discuss progress of your ward. 

There will be no hobby classes on that as it 

happens to be a third Saturday. 


